
Year Group 11 Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

Focus/context 
for learning 

AQA Poetry Anthology 
– Power and Conflict  
 
Developing skills of 
analysis and 
comparison in 
preparation for the 
Literature exam.  
 
Students will study 15 
poems of which one 
will be printed in the 
exam paper. They will 
then select a second 
from memory and 
compare based on the 
given essay question.  

Literature revision 
 
A Christmas Carol  
 
Students will revise 
their previous 
learning on the 
above text in 
preparation for the 
Literature exam.  
 
Language – Paper 2 
Section B 
 
Descriptive/narrative 
writing skills will be 
focused on for the 
above exam paper 

Literature revision 
 
Macbeth 
 
Students will revise 
their previous 
learning on the 
above text in 
preparation for the 
Literature exam.  
 
Language – Paper 2 
Section B 
 
Persuasive/ 
Argumentative 
writing skills will be 
focused on for the 
above exam paper. 

Literature Revision 
 
An Inspector Calls 
or Lord of the Flies 
 
Students will revise 
their previous 
learning on the 
above text in 
preparation for the 
Literature exam.  
 
Language – Paper 1 
Section A 
 
Focus on 19th 
Century fiction. 
Students will 
analyse language, 
structure and form. 

Literature Revision  
 
Poetry Anthology 
and Unseen Poetry 
 
Students will look at 
‘unseen’ poems to 
prepare for their 
literature exam 
 
 
Language - Paper 2 
Section A  
 
Focus on non-fiction 
texts. Students will 
analyse language and 
structure as well as 
genre, audience and 
purpose.  

GCSE Exams 

Assessment Comparative essay on 
two poems from the 
Power & Conflict 
Poetry Anthology  - 45 
minutes 
        OR 
Essay on Shakespeare’s 
Macbeth – 45 minutes 
(Ms Hartley & Ms 
Gallagher’s sets only) 

Mock exam 
 
Compulsory 
speaking and 
listening component 
for GCSE. 

Two essays on 
Macbeth and A 
Christmas Carol.  
The essay questions 
will provide an 
extract from both 
texts.  
Both questions 
require discussion 
of the extract and 

Essay on An 
Inspector Calls or 
Lord of the Flies – 
45 minutes 
Essay on Power & 
Conflict Poetry 
Anthology  - 45 
minutes 
2 part essay on 
Unseen Poetry – 45 

Reading: answer 
four questions on 
two non-fiction texts 
– 1 hour 
Writing: write for a 
purpose and 
audience – 45 
minutes 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

the text as a whole. minutes  
 

 


